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Our household is wholeheartedly supporting this very important bill. We need to 

regulate breeders. We have so many unwanted pets in shelters, during the pandemic 

the number skyrocketed. Breeders should be regulated and taxed just as shelters . 

Dog rescues are doing very important work and breeders are adding to the problem . 

They need to be regulated.  


